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KCCLA Offers In-person & Online Korean Classes 

               

  
In-person Korean Class Online Korean Class 

 

The Korean Cultural Center, Los Angeles (KCCLA) and King Sejong Institute Center, U.S.A (KSICUSA) 

will start the 12-week Spring semester with online and in-person Korean language classes 

beginning on April 18th, 2023. 

 

A total of 14 classes in 7 levels will be offered for both online and in-person classes. Class 

registration begins on April 6th and is on a first-come, first-served basis. All interested applicants 

should register online at https://www.kccla.org/koreanlanguageprogram/ (Please note, the number 

of in-person classes offered is subject to change.) 

 

In-person classes will run from April 18 – July 11, every Tuesday 7-9 PM (PT). Enrollment will be 

limited to 15 students per class due to social distancing measures. A total of 5 classes in 5 levels 

(Introductory Korean; Basic A, B; Intermediate A & B) will be offered. 
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The online program will take place April 20 – July 6, every Thursday 7-9 PM (PT) and will be 

limited to 35 students per class to ensure the best possible remote learning experience. A total of 

9 classes in 7 levels (Introductory Korean; Basic A, B; Intermediate A, B, C; and Advanced A) will be 

available for this Spring Semester. 

   

Applicants are able to take a free online Korean Placement Test at the King Sejong Institute 

website (https://nuri.iksi.or.kr/front/page/participation/onlineLevelTest/main.do). After completing 

the exam, you will be able to receive an immediate evaluation of your appropriate level. (Please 

note that you may only register for ONE class level and transferring between levels will not be 

permitted). 

 

The program is open to anyone 18 years of age or older who is interested in learning about 

Korean language and culture. For more information, please call us at (323) 936-3025 or visit us 

online at https://www.kccla.org/koreanlanguageprogram/ /End/ 

  

 

 

 


